
OSSAA Football Officials, 
 
The GTOA Football Officials Camp is scheduled for May 26, 27 & 28 at Owasso High School. 
There will be seven teams at the camp working in full pads to help us prepare for the coming 
season. We will have NFL, NCAA and High School Officials present to help us train on the field 
and in the classroom. The schedule in a little different this year. The teams will be scrimmaging 
on Thursday evening and Friday morning. Check in will be at 4:00pm on Thursday and at 
7:30am on Friday. There will be plenty of snaps for everyone! If you have to work on Friday 
morning, come to the scrimmage on Thursday evening and get some snaps. If you can’t make it 
Thursday evening come on Friday morning ready to work! Or come to both scrimmages! 
Stripped shirt, hat, flag, and bean bag. You may wear black shorts. On Friday the GTOA will 
provide lunch after the field work and begin our classroom work. On Saturday we will have 
classroom training starting at 9:00am. See the attached Agenda below. The agenda is subject to 
change. 
 
To register for the camp, go to www.tulsaofficials.com. Click on “GTOA On-Line Registration” 
click again on “GTOA On-Line Registration” click on “GTOA Camp Registration”. The cost is $40 
per person. We will provide lunch on Friday and Saturday, and you will receive a give away item 
for attending.  
 
This is great way to get ready for the season and keep up to date on rules and mechanics 
changes going into the season. Remember the OSSAA Requires attendance at a sanctioned 
NFHS camp once every three years to work playoff assignments. If you have any questions, 
please contact Ethan Rolen at rolenx2@msn.com. 
 
Today I will do what others won’t so tomorrow I can do what others can’t. Live with integrity. 
Serve with enthusiasm. Give with generosity. Succeed with humility. 
 
Ethan Rolen 
GTOA President 
OSSAA Mechanics Coordinator   
 
 


